The Center for Race and Public Education in the South will host the first Children’s Defense Fund (CDF) Charlottesville Freedom School during the summer of 2020. We are currently looking for an energetic, dedicated individual to serve as the full time Site Coordinator. The Site Coordinator will manage the day-to-day operations and serve as the supervisor for the Charlottesville Freedom School. The Site Coordinator should be 1) committed to the goals of the program; 2) able to work collaboratively with all program constituents; and 3) familiar with the culture and dynamics of the community. To view the full position description and apply, please click here. 
 
We ask that you please share this information on your organization/department listservs to help generate interest in the Site Coordinator position as we plan to begin the interview process next week. Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this position or the Charlottesville Freedom School.
 
We thank you for your continued support!
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